
From: Ian Fullstone <Ian.Fullstone@north-herts.gov.uk>  
Sent: 19 November 2020 10:07 
To: Cllr Paul Clark <Paul.Clark@north-herts.gov.uk>; Nigel Smith <Nigel.Smith@north-herts.gov.uk>; 
Cllr Ian Mantle <Ian.Mantle@north-herts.gov.uk> 
Cc: Louise Symes <Louise.Symes@north-herts.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Barkway 
 
Nigel, 
 
Happy to support, presumably should the Inspector be minded to delete the site then this would be 
consulted on and HCC / the developer would have the opportunity to comment. 
 
Thank you 
Ian 
 


